PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
MEETING MINUTES
12/11/24

Present. Judy Lear, Austin Wyatt, Steve Hale

Meeting called to order at 3:15 p.m. Minutes of the November meeting were read and approved
with one correction. Discussion about needing a new water tank as the existing tank has lasted
much longer than is normal. Monthly water report was satisfactory.

Discussion about the water meter on the hydrant at Bluesky. Vouchers and P-cards were read
and approved. Judy reported the insurance agent has not given PWD a new quote, and is
requesting more information.

Some discussion about internet services available. Financial report was given. Austin reported
on the cost of a new fire hydrant. Discussion about sending a letter with the invoices informing
PWD customers of the high financial costs of repayment of the loan for installing the new well,
and upcoming costs to redo the old steel tank and possibly getting a new tank.

Discussion about the DeVere well and the approval process. Austin reported on the new digital
meters that are being installed, and how they will be able to be monitored remotely and will not
have to be physically read each month.

A/R's were reviewed. Discussion about NSF checks, and how some accounts would have to be
paid by money order from now on.

Meeting was adourned at 4:42 p.m.
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